Holy Trinity Church of England Junior School

Bute Road, Wallington, Surrey, SM6 8BZ

Telephone: 020 8647 7496

Email: office@holytrinityjuniorwallington.com

www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com Headteacher: Mrs S Gruffydd



Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity and grow in Confidence.

4th September 2020

Dear Families.

Updates

Many thanks for your support this week regarding adhering to start times and finish times for each year group and for adhering to the one-way system. Systems take time to embed and today ran much more smoothly than yesterday, thankfully! I do appreciate everyone's helpfulness.

Reminder re. masks and social distancing

We wish to continue our partnerships in working with parents; so we are sorry to have to ask parents to stay out of the building as much as possible. If parents need to drop any paperwork to the office, please be aware that we do have a letter box at the front of the school, so we hope that is useful for you. If parents must come to the office, please ensure that a mask is worn.

We recognise that with the volume of children and parents that are involved with a school, it is hard to remember to social distance. To minimise risk for everyone during this pandemic, please do seek to keep the social distancing rules between adults in the playground, and please feel free to wear a mask in the playground if you wish to.

Home/school agreement

This has now been updated for the current circumstances. Please complete it by clicking the link below by Monday 7.9.20 https://forms.gle/xXwp6hBbtdpXEv9M7

Friday I Ith September 2020 Individual photos

On Friday, each child will have their own school photograph taken. We are sorry that it is not possible to have photos taken with siblings this year, due to logistics. Due to timetabling, we will have very specific times for photos to be taken. We will be forwarding information from the company taking the photos next week. For those who would have had PE on a Friday, they should come to school in normal uniform, NOT PE kit please.

Once again, huge thanks to all those who have supported the school during these unprecedented times. Have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Gruffydd Headteacher